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FERC Interconnection NOPR 
Comments Due October 13
On June 16, 2022, the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC or 
Commission) issued a Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (NOPR) in Docket No. 
RM22-14 titled Improvements to Generator Interconnection Procedures and 
Agreements. Reply comments are due November 14.
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